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Garcia, Adolfo

From: Cabrera, Suramy

Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2020 3:50 PM

To: 'Garcia-Serra, Mario'; Diaz, Hermes; Garcia, Adolfo; Gonzalez, Jeanmarie

Cc: Silio, Antonio

Subject: RE: 2341 and 2345 Le Jeune Road  / Pending Notice of Violation Case No. 

CE289906-121019

Jeanmarie, please coordinate this meeting. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Suramy Cabrera, PE 

Development Services Director 

City of Coral Gables 

405 Biltmore Way 

Third floor 

Coral Gables, FL  33134 

305.569.1850 

 

From: Garcia-Serra, Mario <MGarcia-Serra@gunster.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 2:52 PM 

To: Cabrera, Suramy <scabrera@coralgables.com>; Diaz, Hermes <hdiaz2@coralgables.com>; Garcia, Adolfo 

<agarcia2@coralgables.com> 

Subject: 2341 and 2345 Le Jeune Road / Pending Notice of Violation Case No. CE289906-121019 

 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 

content is safe. 

Dear Suramy, Hermes, and Adolfo, 

  

Hope that everyone is well! I represent MML Properties, LLC, the owner of the above referenced property which is the 
subject of the above referenced Notice of Violation. My client and I would like to meet with you to discuss the corrective 

action necessary to close out this Notice of Violation. Since the corrective action will require the reactivation of a permit 
and the remaining work required to be done on site involves monitoring wells with the City's right of way, I think that 

both Suramy's and Hermes' involvement would be helpful. Suramy, please advise if I can ask Jeannmarie to assist in 
coordinating a meeting date and time. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Mario 


